

# New Pasture Lane School Weekly Newsletter 14th October 2016

TO REPORT LATES & ABSENCES TEXT 07956286557

www.newpasturelaneprimary.co.uk

Next week is going to be a very busy one, Parents Evening and Harvest Festival.

Also on Friday our annual French Day will be taking place, children are asked to come to school dressed in red, white and blue (the colours of the French flag) or in a 'typical' French style.

All children will be taking part in lots of French themed activities including tasting croissants, pain au chocolat and a selection of fruit and cheeses.

Year 5 had a great Poetry morning on Wednesday with visiting poet Andrew Brook and both Foundation classes shared with parents the new 'Dough Disco' activities.

Have a good weekend.

Mrs Tadman

FOOTBALL AND GYMNASTICS CLUBS ARE CANCELLED NEXT WEEK DUE TO PARENTS EVENINGS.

### **AFTER HALF TERM:**

Infant Sporty Club will be on Wednesdays.

Football Club will be on Thursdays.

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.

# **DATES FOR YOUR DIARY**

Foundation 1 & 2 Stay & Play on every Wednesday

18th Oct Parents Evening

19th Oct Parents Evening

20th Oct Harvest Festival 10am

21st Oct French Day

21st Oct School finishes

31st Oct School starts.

Thank you.... Thank you......



Mrs Brompton surprised all the children in assembly on Monday with this lovely friendship bench for the playground.

# **Parents Evening**

It is Parents Evening next Tuesday and Wednesday. All the teachers will be in the school hall. If you have not returned your appointment request slip please speak to your child's class teacher or collect another slip from the Parents Information Point in the main playground entrance.

## HARVEST FESTIVAL

Next Thursday at 10am we will be holding our Harvest Festival.

This year we are thinking about Global Citizenship and each class will be sharing some of what they learnt during our Rainforest writing week.

All parents/carers and friends are welcome to join us.

As usual we ask parents to send harvest gifts from Tuesday onwards so that these can be re-distributed to the elderly residents of the New Pasture Lane estate.

If you know of any resident who would welcome a gift please let the office know.

SCHOOL DINNER MENU - There will be a new dinner menu starting after half term. A copy of the menu can be collected from the Parent Information Point next week.

**MENU NEXT WEEK IS WEEK 1**